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File in Section: -

Bulletin No.: 17-NA-072

Date: April, 2018

INFORMATION

Subject: Information on Installation of Stage One and Two Rear Wicker Bills on Spoiler

This Bulletin replaces PI1478A. Please discard PI1478A.

Brand: Model:
Model Year: VIN: Engine: Transmission:

from to from to

Chevrolet Corvette 2015 2019 All All

Involved Region or Country North America and N.A. Export Regions

Additional Options (RPOs) Equipped with RPO CFV or CFZ

Information

4180967

During the installation of the rear wicker bills that are
fastened on the rear spoiler, some technicians may
revert to the use of power tools to tighten the fasteners.
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4180946

The use of power tools should not be used due to the
fact that this could lead to damage to the fasteners and/
or the spoiler.
When installing the wicker bills onto the vehicle, it is
recommended to hand start the fasteners before using
the correct hand tools to tighten the fasteners to the
proper torque specifications.
Damage to the fasteners or the spoiler should not be
submitted under warranty as the parts are dealer
installed components during the pre-delivery process.

Version 2

Modified April 20, 2018 – Added the 2019 Model Year.

GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer". They are written to inform these
technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper
service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do a
job properly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your
vehicle will have that condition. See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the
information.
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